
 

 

                                                   
    

Mundella School: A school which promotes respect and healthy living 

and where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Summer Fayre 

I would like to thank everyone who was able to attend the Summer Fayre on Saturday. It was great to 

have this event back on again and see so many people enjoying the many different activities on offer. 

In particular, a massive thank you to the Friends of the school for their time and effort in organising a 

really successful event. So much work goes into organising the event and I am really grateful to 

everyone who was able to support it.  I am delighted to inform you that we raised approximately £3000 

– a fantastic result, so thank you all again for your support. 

 

Parade 

Another brilliant event! I thought the children looked wonderful in their outfits. The colours were 

amazing and it really was a spectacular occasion. Well done to all involved! There were some brilliant 

performances from all the children and their ‘unique’ chants from each class at Norton Care Home were 

fantastic!  It was lovely to see so many parents, grandparents and members of the community coming to 

watch the children. Thank you all for your support. Thank you to all staff for some amazing costumes 

and the children for their hard work throughout the week which meant the parade was successful.  As 

you are aware, we were raising money for Weston Park Cancer charity and I am pleased to inform you 

we raised £271. Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher:               Mr W Smith 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs H Woodward 

Chair of Governors:     Mr Hirst  
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Emails 

Unfortunately, we continue to be unable to access school emails. If you need to contact school, please 

give the office a call – 0114 2551348. 

 

Reports 

A reminder that your child’s class report was sent home yesterday. Please confirm you have received 

their report by completing the following link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Rw2WkSwGopdLJxesNUc9CltdONbZOq6K5d69XWyytBI/edit 

 

Parent Governor Election 

Thank you to several parents who have applied for the two vacancies we have for parent governors. We 

will need to have a ballot. However, because of the school being unable to access emails, we will not be 

holding the ballot until September so that we can ensure we have received all parent applications. We 

are not extending the deadline for applications and only ones received by Friday 8 July will be 

considered. I will write to parents in September to explain the ballot process and with details of the 

parents who have applied for the vacancies.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

William Smith 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Rw2WkSwGopdLJxesNUc9CltdONbZOq6K5d69XWyytBI/edit

